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Greater OK PCC Newsletter 

What You Missed in November!    

The Greater Oklahoma Postal Customer Council (GO-PCC) conducted their final general membership 
meeting of the year on November 15th at Metro Technology Business Center in OKC.  

The meeting included a questions and answers session that featured panelist Arkansas-Oklahoma 
District Manager Julie Gosdin, OKC Sr. Plant Manager Sean Walton, President & CEO of the 
Berkshire Company – South Yarmouth, MA Mark Fallon, and Glenn Swyers, Direct Marketing 
Integration, The IMAGINE Group, Charlotte, NC.  GO-PCC executive board member Mark Naylor 
served as the moderator.  Overall, all rating of the program was excellent and some of the comments 
included: 

Great content, thanks for the panel 
The speakers offered great insight to the world of mail 
Enjoyed hearing from the Oklahoma City Plant Manager 
 
Industry Co-chair Roy Walker was presented with the GO-PCC Industry of the Year Award.  “Roy has 
been instrumental with growth and success of the GO-PCC, and we appreciate his efforts” said former 
Industry Co-chair Margaret Vickers.   
 
The GO-PCC hosted their annual Lora Geionety Memorial Toy Drive, and each attendee was asked to 
consider binging an unwrapped toy to the meeting. The toys were donated to the Boys and Girls Club 
of Oklahoma County. They also conducted a food drive to support the Regional Food Bank of Oklahoma 
in their effort to battle hunger. Long time GO-PCC member, owner and CEO of Presort First Class Joe 
Vanlaningham presented the Regional Food Bank of Oklahoma and the Boys and Girls Club with a 
$250 donation for their outstanding contributions within the OK community.  “Overall, you guys raised 
63 pounds of food, plus $300 raised through your online giving page which all helps provide 1,252 
meals to those living with hunger in our state, thank you,” said Abby Muniz; Food & Fund Drive 
Coordinator.  
 
Postmaster/Postal Co-Chair (A) Marcia Titus went over the contents of the packets which included 
holiday mailing deadlines, Self -Service Kiosks information and early bird registration to the 2023 
National Postal Forum.  
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GO-PCC Quarterly Meeting November 15, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Season’s greetings from the GO-PCC Executive Board Members.          

As we celebrate and give thanks, what better time to tell you, our 
members, how grateful we are for your support this year.  We look 
forward to providing you with robust high-quality-events in 2023! 

Wishing you a great and safe holiday season! 
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   www.greateroklahomapcc.org 
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